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Ref: 790128 

7 June 2022 

Helen Tunks 
HMC Environmental Consulting 
132 Mafeking Road, 
Goonengerry NSW 2482 

Dear Helen 

132 Mafeking Road, Goonengerry NSW more particularly described as Lot 11 in DP 1202684
request to encroach on Essential Energy’s easement 

We refer to your request to construct Effluent disposal trenches underground within Essential 
Energy’s Easement.  

Essential Energy has considered the details of your proposal and strictly based upon the documents 
submitted, Essential Energy consents to the encroachment of the Easement. Any amendments to the 
proposal will require Essential Energy’s approval.  

Prior to carrying out any works, a “Dial Before You Dig” enquiry must be undertaken in accordance 
with the requirements of Part 5E (Protection of Underground Electricity Power Lines) of the Electricity 
Supply Act 1995 (NSW). 

It is the responsibility of the person/s completing any works around powerlines to understand their 
safety responsibilities. SafeWork NSW (www.safework.nsw.gov.au) has publications that provide 
guidance when working close to electricity infrastructure. These include the Code of Practice – Work 
near Overhead Power Lines/Underground Assets. 

Notwithstanding Essential Energy’s approval to the encroachment any activities within the easement, 
or in proximity to Essential Energy’s infrastructure, must be undertaken in accordance with the latest 
industry guideline currently known as ISSC 20 Guideline for the Management of Activities within 
Electricity Easements and Close to Infrastructure. A copy of this guideline can be located at 
www.resourcesandenergy.nsw.gov.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0004/466816/ISSC-20-Electricity-
Easements.pdf. 

If you have any queries, please contact Adam Wauchope on telephone 0436336210 or via email 
LandR.encroachments@essentialenergy.com.au. 

Yours sincerely 

Adam Wauchope 
Land and Route Specialist 


